
Opportunities This Week 

Monday, October 29 

¶ Monday Night Support Group,  6:00 pm 
 Parish Hall 
¶ EfM, Conference Room 6:30 pm 

Tuesday, October 30 

¶ Boccia Ball, Parish Hall 10:30 am 
¶ Bible Study, Conference Room 12:30 pm 
¶ Contemporary Group Practice, Nave 6:15 pm 
¶ Vestry Meeting, Conference Room 6:30 pm 

Wednesday, October 31 

¶ Funeral of Alice Soper 10:00 am 
¶ Pickleball, Parish Hall 3:00 pm 
¶ Yoga, Parish Hall 5:30 pm 

Thursday, November 1 

¶ Bazaar Set-up, Mutilple Rooms 6:00 am 
¶ Menõs Study & Fellowship, Conf. Rm. 6:45 am 
¶ KCSL Parent Support & Networking 4:00 pm 
      Classroom 1 
¶ Thursday Night Support Group,  7:00 pm 
      SPPR 

Friday, November 2 
¶ Bazaar Set-up, Mutilple Rooms 6:00 am 
¶ Crafting, Conference Room 2:00 pm 

Saturday, November 3 
¶ Annual Holiday Bazaar 6:00 am 
¶ Holy Eucharist, Rite II 5:00 pm 

Sunday, November 4 
¶ Holy Eucharist, Rite I        8:00 am 
¶ Breakfast, Parish Hall 8:30 am 
¶ Sunday School 9:30 am 
¶ Holy Eucharist, Rite II  10:30 am 
¶ Worship Committee Meeting, 11:45 am 
¶ Youth Advisory Group 11:45 am 
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Sundayõs coffee hour is being 
sponsored by the Duncan Family 

Forward Day by Days  
are here! 

 

The newest edition of Forward Day by Day (November-
January) is in the narthex for a donation of .50 or $1
(please use envelope provided and put in offering plate or 
under church office door). 

Donation this month:  
winter hats and gloves 

 

Fall is upon us and a cold Kansas 
winter is just around the corner.  
Octoberõs monthly collection is hats 
and gloves which will be delivered to 
Letõs Help for their clients. As I took 

hats and gloves there last October, the staff told me that 
they were completely out at that time. We all know  
Kansas weather is more than flexible, so letõs see to it that 
children and families are not left out in the cold this  
winter. Letõs Help always appreciates the support of St. 
Davidians.  

This week we especially thank the  
members of our vestry, endowment and 
finance committees. Your ministry of 
administration may run under the radar 

but it is crucially important for our parish life. Thank you 
for your service to St David's- we are the better for it!.  

Remember to set your clocks back one hour 
next weekend: November 4.  Being early to 
church is good, but you probably don't want 
to be THAT early.  

Marcia Ransom was a long time, beloved member of  
St. David's who passed away last spring. Recently, we  
received a generous bequest from Marcia's estate. Her gift 
will be used to help fund St David's music ministries as 
well as EFM scholarships- two ministries that were dear 
to Marcia's heart. We are grateful for Marcia's advance 
planning and generosity and we will remember her as we 
use this bequest in accord with her wishes.   


